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Ky dear Doctor iîèfortf,

Thank you so much for your kindness in sending to 

ma the copy of Dr. Thomson’s letter from Gen ten. He x rites to 

the University at frequent intervals, but we have not heard from 

him since the Japanese entered Danton. One sympathizes deeply 

with any foreigners in China to-day, and Dr. Thomson bas been 

through a trying time. We can only hope that he has come through.

?fy secretary tells me that you mentioned in your 

telephone conversation with her the other day that you were 

entering hospital. May I say that I do sc hope it is nothing 

àerious and ttot you will soon feel quite yourself again? tier- 

tainly I shall be only too happy to make your acquaintance when 

the doctors give you a clear bill of health agdin and you feel 

like a masting. I know of the keen interest which you have manifested 

in the University and should be glad Indeed to see you.

Very sincerely yours,

Dr. Lewis Reford,
Suite 1601, University Ibwer,
Montreal. v,,ue.


